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Official Information Act Transfer 
Requester’s details  

Date: 16 March 2023 

Name: Harris Leigh 

Email: fyi-request-21972-4ab5d912@requests.fyi.org.nz 

Reference number: ENQ-45583-W2W3C8 

Tēnā koe Harris 

Thank you for your request under the Official Information Act 1982, dated 2 March 2023, for 
a copy of the notice and correspondence from the Minister for the Environment to the Chief 
Executive of the Environmental Protection Authority (EPA) advising the Board Chair was 
being removed under section 36(2) of the Crown Entities Act 2004. 

We have transferred parts 1 and 2 of your request to the Office of Hon David Parker, as we 
believe this request is more closely connected with the functions of the Minister for the 
Environment.  

In part 3 of your request you asked for information on steps taken by the Chief Executive to 
make sure all EPA staff were aware of the decision before it became public. The Chief 
Executive sent an email to all EPA staff at 1.52pm on 2 March 2023, advising Mr Campbell 
had been removed from his role as Chair and Board member. 

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. 
You can contact the Ombudsman on 0800 802 602, or by email at 
info@ombudsman.parliament.nz  

If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact us via 
ministerials@epa.govt.nz  

 
Nāku noa nā  

 
 
Paula Knaap 
General Manager, Engagement  
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